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January 2, 2024 

Hello,  

 In 2021, the Town of Berne rolled out it’s first ever Hometown Hero banners. The 

banners were hung in Berne from July 4th till Veterans Day. It was an honor to 

remember and recognize the veterans in the town for their service to their country. We 

are again doing that for 2024 and hope to have the new banners honoring more of the 

veterans of the town up by Memorial Day weekend. 

  Perhaps there is a veteran living there or a past family member you would like to 

honor.  We want to make sure all are able to participate if they want.  

 Please then email the completed form to jenniferlyons63@yahoo.com, or you 

may drop off the paper copy with the town clerk.  

Remember to give as much information as you can on the veteran and send a few 

good photos. Specify which one you want on the banner- preferably one in uniform with 

their hat.  

We look forward to seeing a new wave of veteran banners this year to thank them 

all for their service. If you have any questions, you may email me at the above address or 

call, 518-588-5289. 

 

      Thank you, 

     Jennifer Lyons 

     jenniferlyons63@yahoo.com 

     518-588-5289 
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